
TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 MARSHALL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

9066 E. 29th St.  Tucson, Arizona  85710    (520) 731-4900 

 

                                                                

Date: 

Dear Parents: 

Under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), Title I schools are required to provide parent 
notification when a teacher does not meet the requirements as an appropriately certified 
professional as outlined by the legislation. 
 
__________________________ is a valued member of the faculty at ______________and will 
be completing the necessary steps as defined by the Arizona Department of Education as soon 
as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Emily Suess 

Principal 

Marshall Elementary  

 

 


